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Sen. Fasano, Len
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Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Dear Representatives of CT,

| am extremely concerned about the

Ever increasing taxes in CT. Recently

Becoming aware of yet another not

Well thought about sales tax on veterinary Services.

This will put another burden on CT families Who try to keep their animals well. This is A health issue, not only for
animals but Also for human health since both are so closely related.

Let's stop finding new taxes to fix a budget Deficit and let's start being financially mature and wise to truly have a
balanced Budget. This is something we as residents in the State of CT are trying to do. Why not the State?

Please reconsider taxing veterinary care!

Sincerely, Jane Critchett

Jane Critchett <Jlcritchett@gmail.com>

10 Mitchell Hill Rd

Lyme



